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13 December 2016 
 
 
Natalie Wilson 
Email: fyi-request-4932-95c7d39e@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Ms Wilson 
 
Re: Official Information Act Request  
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request received by email on 11 November 2016 in which 
you specifically requested the following: 
 
I am writing to request all the communications which relate to my initial request REF: 
201602600 originally sent on 23 June 2016 and the follow up sent on September 5 2016. 
 
Please see the attached correspondence.  
 
All names and contact details for Southern DHB staff as well as names of non-DHB employees 
have been redacted under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act, in order to protect the 
privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision by the Ombudsman.  
The Ombudsman's Office can be contacted on 0800 802 602 or on-line at 
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Chris Fleming 
Interim Chief Executive Officer 
 

 
Southern District Health Board  

Dunedin Hospital 
201 Great King Street 

Private Bag 1921  
DUNEDIN, 9054  

 
Chief Executive Officer 

Phone 03-476 9456 Fax 03-476 9450 
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